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To Whom It May Concern

RE: Owner authorization for a proposed redevelopment project at 10 Lee Road,
Madbury, NH.

This letter is to inform the Town of Madbury and other parties in accordance with
State Law that Durbin Law and Ambit Engineering are authorized to represent the
above-mentioned property as our agent in the approval process. This includes
signatory powers on any and all applications and representation at Public Hearings.

Please feel free to call me if there is any question regarding this authorization.

Sincerely,

10 Lee Road, LLC
by James Petrovitsi ber
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1 Bayside Road, Box 4
Greenland, NH 03840
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